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This is moving in absolutely the wrong direction for the long term viability of this state.  

I am all for allocating resources to help the house less to find housing alternatives 

and to access treatment for mental health and substance abuse issues.  Please to 

not take away any the already limited ability of cities and towns to limit camping.  The 

city of Portland is dying a slow death 


